
Unit 178 
Board Minutes, June 7, 2015 

 
The meeting was called to order by Sue Jackson. Present: Barb Z., Steve G., Jim P., 
Diane H., Linda B., Liz H.  Also present: Jean B., Mike C. 
 
The minutes from last month’s meeting were approved. 
 
There was no financial report. 
 
Report on the Regional:  We were up 80 tables over last year. People liked the game 
times. Lighting was still bad. Temperature was better. People liked the fast results.  
 
State Sectional:  Liz and Diane met with the venue to talk about the food. It’s going 
to be a great event. 
 
GNT: The District Finals for B and C may be held next May, 2016, with the Des 
Moines  sectional. The finals for  Open and A may be worked into the Gopher 
Regional. 
 
NAP: Diane reported that the NAP’s will be held in Des Moines, 2016 and 2018, and 
in Minneapolis, 2017. Diane has had Q-cards printed to give to people when they 
have qualified for the District Finals. 
 
I/N: Jim Peterson reported very good feedback from the Gopher from the I/N 
players. 
 
Properties: Linda reported that we are missing one bidding box. 
 
Charity Game: We will continue to discuss at the next meeting. 
 
Elections:  Linda Brammer was elected President for next year. Diane Henson was 
elected Vice President. Vicky remains treasurer. Liz will continue as secretary. A 
resolution passed unanimously thanking outgoing President Sue Jackson for all of 
her hard work. 
 
Next Meeting: August 1  
 
Meeting adjourned  
 
 


